
February brought some 
crazy weather, but loved 
seeing the “magic” of snow. 
On the same hand we are 
very  thankful for the nice 
weather we have had over 
the last few days! We have 
enjoyed playing outside, 
soaking up the sun. Our 
Valentine’s Day party was a 
huge success. Thank you 
very much for all the 
goodies, cards, and snacks 
that you sent, the students 
loved it all. Pink class also 
had a blast during Dr. 
Seuss week. They made so 
many cute crafts, read fun 
& silly books, singing and 
dancing!

In        In March we will have  
    many spring activities. 
This month we will practice 
“I Love You” and “Dad” for 
our sign language. Our 
newer kiddos are picking up 
on our commonly used signs 
such as:  “more, all done, 
milk, thank you, I’m sorry & 
please”. Pink class has also 
been working on their color 
signs. They also love 
counting, color matching & 
singing songs. We have 
learned our ABC’s and 
sounds from “A-K”, most of 
the kiddos have them down!

● Please send your kiddos to 
school in appropriate 
clothing as best as possible 
in the unpredictable 
Arkansas weather and leave 
an outfit in their clothes bag.

● Make sure that everyone 
listed on your child’s pick-up 
list, including parents, has 

            their ID on file with the Pink   
            Room. It is always a good 
            idea to bring your IDs with  
            you at pick-up.

● Should inclement weather 
occur we will send out a 
mass text to inform you if we 
will be closed. We will also 
put the closure on KTLO 
(Montessori does Not
go by public school 
cancellations)

       HAPPENINGS
● Spring pictures will be April 1. The background will 

be spring themed. Pictures start at 8 am so please 
send your child dressed in their spring picture outfits. 
(more information to come)
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